
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

4th July 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Olivia! – Performance Information 
 
I am writing to inform you of the final arrangements for our Year 6 production for the 
evening performance, which will be performed on Tuesday 15th July at 6pm.  
 
All children to enter through the main school gates. Please turn left via wooden gates by 
the kitchen to enter the upper school playground. Children need to arrive at 5:30pm and 
go to their usual classroom to change.  
 
Audience to enter through main school reception and doors will open at 5:30pm. 
 
Pick up time on Tuesday evening will be 7:20pm approx. 
 
After the performance, all children to be collected by an adult from the Upper School 
Playground. 
 
Please be aware that the show contains some bright lighting. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Year 6 Team   

 

 

 

 

 


